
Inspire Insurance Group

Hi Melvin, this is Marissa. 

I tried giving you a call about the request you sent in for information about the state
regulated life insurance programs. I am the underwriter assigned to get that info to you
& let you know what you qualify for. These are the programs that leave money to your
family to take care of any final expenses. 

Because this is state-regulated, I need to verify your identity, they now allow us to do
that with a phone call instead of having to drop by the information. I have time this
evening or tomorrow at 12, 3 or 615pm- it should take about 15 minutes. 

Because you sent this in, I do have to make contact. 

Which is best for you?

Marissa M.
Lic #: 19497380



Inspire Insurance Group

Hi Melvin,
This is Desiree B. I received your request for information about the Texas State-
Regulated Life Insurance Programs. I am the medical underwriter assigned to get that
info out to you and let you know what you can qualify for. Looks like you put your
birthday down as 10/22/51. 

Because this is state-regulated, I need to verify your identity and drop the information
off to you. I’m calling because the office has me dispatched in your area the next two
days. Because we are so busy, I won’t be able to stay long, should take 15 minutes. I
have availability Friday at 12pm, 130pm, or 6pm. 

Which is better for you?

Desiree B.
Medical Underwriter 
Lic #: 20116507



Inspire Insurance Group

Hi Melanie, my name is Nicole. It looks like no one has closed your file here in our office
so I'm the underwriter that’s been assigned to you regarding your pnc mortgage loan.
During closing you filled out a form requesting information on mortgage protection
which is what pays your monthly mortgage if you were to get sick, become disabled, or
pass away so the house goes to a family member instead of back to the bank. It’s just my
job to go over the information and options with you. It takes about 10 minutes over the
phone. When would be a good time to give you a call this week?

If they don’t reply to the first text after 2 days, Nicole sends a follow up.

Hi there, If I don't hear from you by the end of the day to schedule an appointment to
go over the mortgage protection information I will go ahead and close out your file for
the mortgage protection. Hope you have a great rest of your week :)



Inspire Insurance Group

Hi _. Here is the state underwriter, Torian’s digital business card if you like to get
self service for a quote and get coverage in place to cover state regulated life
insurance plans. 

Instant coverage upon approval! ✅
Have a blessed day.

(Use your ethos link here)

Torian will send this text after dialing leads several times with no answering/no contact.


